
November 12, 2020 Letter to Chief Staff Attorney - Hon. K. Lorraine Lord of 
the Supreme Court of Virginia; Record No. 200267, BRIAN DAVID HILL v. 

COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA 

Thursday, November 12, 2020 

ATTN: Chief Staff Attorney - Hon. K. Lorraine Lord 
Supreme Court of Virginia 
100 North Ninth Street 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 
Phone - (804) 786-2259 

Dear Chief Staff Attorney - Hon. K. Lorraine Lord, 

I have received your letter dated November 10, 2020. That letter referring to the 
scheduling of Oral Argument in the case no. 200267, Brian David Hill v. Commonwealth 
of Virginia. 

I understand that the Oral Argument is scheduled for December 1, 2020 at 
1:00PM. I am available on that day for Oral Argument and am ready to proceed in this 
case. 

I am proceeding in forma pauperis in this case, so I am not sure what the costs 
would be for a Court Reporter. 

So I am also sending NOTICE that I would like appointment of a Court Reporter in 
the event that the Commonwealth of Virginia or myself intends to petition the U.S. 
Supreme Court for Writ of Certiorari, if need be. That is since the Supreme Court of the 
United States prefers writing over audio. 

If this Court has any further comments, requests, orders, or questions feel free to 
contact me at the address below. 

Thank You, 
Brian D. Hill 

Ally of Qanon 
Former news reporter of USWGO Alternative News 

Address: 310 Forest Street, Apt. 2 
Martinsville, Virginia 24112 

(276) 790-3505 
............................ __ _... ..... 
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